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THANK YOU! 
Referendum 

2020 
 

THANK YOU.  Your support of the    
District’s referendum on April 8, 2020 
was very much appreciated.  With the      
passage of the referendum the Suring 
Public School District will continue to 
maintain quality educational  programs, 
services and opportunities for children.  
 
We are so proud to be a part of a     
community who believes in the value of 
providing an innovative, well-rounded 
educational experience for our students 
in a well-maintained facility.   

Greetings Eagle Parents, 
 
As we navigate forward through these unprecedented times, the district 
is hopeful your student is feeling adequate instructional support. If you 
have concerns please reach out to your son or daughter's teacher(s).  
 
The team has decided that all students 5K-5th grade will be graded on a 
pass/fail basis for the 4th quarter and 2nd semester. What does this 
mean? Any student with regular participation, accurate work turned in 
and engagement will pass their classes.  
 
Students grades 6-12 will continue to receive standard letter grades. 
Please know that our teachers are aware that each student’s individual 
situation is different and are willing to work with you. If your child is 
struggling with work completion, understanding assignments, etc., reach 
out to the teacher. We can only support you if we have knowledge of your 
concern.  
 
All teachers working for the School District of Suring are regularly   
checking email and school voicemail. The staff is virtually meeting   
weekly to discuss how best to support the students of the district and to 
offer one another tips on what is working and how we can improve. 
 
Our last day of instruction will occur on Friday, May 29, 2020 with 
Chromebook, textbook and work turn in the first week in June. There 
will be more information on this in the coming weeks.  
 
Sincerely, 
Suring Administration  

Food and Packet Pick-Up Every 
Tuesday @ Suring Schools  (8am–

6pm) or Mountain Community  
Center (3-6pm) 

 
CLASS OF 

2020 
 

  
 
 

 
May 21st will be seniors last academic day! 

 
Although we are hoping to hold a formal graduation ceremony in the summer, 
we would like to commemorate what would have been your  graduation date! 

 
Save the Date:  
Saturday, May 23, 2020 1:00pm Senior Car Parade through the Village!  
Information to follow! 

Shout Out to the 
Suring Food Service 

Crew! 
 

The district is supplying food  support 
to roughly 250 children   during the  
Safer at Home school  closure.          
Awesome job to the kitchen staff for 
preparing the food, and to staff       
members who help hand out the 
items.  
 
Unfortunately, we do have some        
families that neglect to pick up the 
items. To allow us to best serve all of 
the children of the district, please be 
sure you don’t miss pick up! 

Is someone doing something      

awesome that is really helping your 

child to be successful?  

Please reach out to us and share 

that news.  Just like your child 

thrives on feedback and is missing 

that personal connection, so do our 

staff  members.  

Good News!? 


